
 

                                                                                                                       March 03, 2017                                                          
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
Computer Science and Information Systems program is proposing to offer two degrees in 
CSIS: 1) B.S in Computer Science (CS) and 2) B.S. in Computer Information Systems (CIS). 
Mathematics program strongly support this proposal. 
 
Mathematics program has been working closely with Computer Science program for many 
years. We offer service course and cross listing course to each other. With this new proposal 
under the recommendation of ABET consultants, mathematics program can further provide 
the needs to two different fields in computing. 
 
Mathematics program does not anticipate the sudden and heavy impact due the new 
proposal. The courses involved in this proposal include Calculus I, II, III, Discrete Math, and 
Linear Algebra. Mathematics program has prepared the enrollment increase on these 
courses five years ago. 
 
Computer Science program’s proposal is clearly offering an accurate representation of what 
CS program can offer. Recognizes Computer Science, and Information Systems as two 
interrelated sub-disciplines in the field of Computing. 
 
Mathematics program has discussed the proposal and support it strongly. As the 
coordinator of Mathematics, I strongly support this proposal. Please feel free to contact me 
if you have further question. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chia-Lin Wu, Ph.D. 
Professor of Mathematics 
Mathematics Program Coordinator 
School of Natural Sciences and Mathematics 
Stockton University 
609-652-4428 
wuc@stockton.edu 
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